
November 07, 2022

Cajun Navy Ground Force

4400-A Ambassador Caffery Pkwy Ste# 342

Lafayette, LA 40508

Re: Letter of Support for Cajun Navy Ground Force for Grant Opportunities

To whom it may concern:

This letter is in support of Cajun Navy Ground Force for the above mentioned. Cajun Navy Ground Force

is an established organization which has been working to assist Floridians who were affected by

Hurricane Ian. Our experience working with this organization has been a pure effort highlighting

efficiency, organization, commitment and professionalism.  They were in on the ground very early on and

quite possibly was one of the first organizations to arrive. They are committed to long term recovery and

have positioned themselves to be able to remain in the community long after everyone else has gone,

including the media.  I am confident that the Cajun Navy Ground Force will be using the grant funding to

continuously aid affected communities within the state of Florida.

In my 35 years of disaster response here in the State of Florida as a County Emergency Management

Director, I have rarely seen this level of dedication, professionalism and organization outside of

governmental response agencies. The leadership of this organization is extremely experienced. Rob the

organizations president, brings incredible efficiency to their operations for responding to disasters by

utilizing the latest technology and building operating systems to effectively organize efforts. They have

the programs and experience to be successful.

KapCook Enterprises, LLC (KCE) is a global, full-service disaster management company with a mission to

rebuild communities stronger and more resilient after disaster strikes. KCE specializes in comprehensive

emergency management, disaster recovery, site remediation, resource positioning, emergency planning,

homeland security, business continuity planning, training, exercise development, and intergovernmental

relations for all types of natural and man-made catastrophic events. 

As the proud owner and CEO of KCE, my experience as an accomplished Emergency Management

Director with 30+ years of experience leading emergency response, disaster preparedness, incident

management and crisis communications in state and local environments throughout the nation, uniquely

positions me to recognize when an organization is meeting or exceeding expectations during a disaster

response.



We are proud to provide this letter of recommendation, and hope that it is viewed favorably.

Sincerely,

Preston Cook

Owner and CEO

KapCook Enterprises, LLC


